Anthonx Cardone

From: Mom & Dad Burleigh <momdad.burleigh@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2012 6:42 PM

To: Anthony Cardone

Subject: Commendation

We would like to commend Anthony Cardone and his subcontractors for the outstanding job they did in the
remodeling of an old garage into a beautiful pool house and in the oversight and cooperation with the
construction of the pool at my mother's 1500 Virginia Ave property in St CLoud.

We felt that Anthony was professional in every area of the projects and was accesible for discussions and most
responsive when we voiced any concerns, particularly since most of our communication was via e-mail (we live
in PA).

We would recommend Anthony and his crews to anyone who asks for the name of a Great contractor in Central
Florida.

Thank you, Anthony, and All Pro Builders for a job well done. We will be back in touch when we have any
other projects to tackle.

Thank you. Doc & Helen Burleigh and Alice Slingerland



